

HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

Weekly newsletter 224:W/E 30th September 2016

Dates to remember

Wednesday 28th September Y2 Class assembly

Tuesday 4th October Y1 Centre of Life

Wednesday 5th October Y2 Hartlepool

W/B 10th October
Parental Appointment Week

<u>Thursday 13th October</u> Harvest Festival 10am

<u>17th - 21st October</u> Derwent Hill

Friday 21st October
Wear Red Day—for Show
Racism the Red Card
Break up for half term

Monday 31st October Children return

<u>Tuesday 1st November</u> Y5 Trip Botanical Gardens

Wednesday 2nd November Y6 Trip Archaeology

Monday 21st November Y1 & Y2 Bible Comes Alive

Tuesday 22nd November Y3 & Y4 Bible Comes Alive

Wednesday 23rd November Y5 & Y6 Bible Comes Alive

<u>Friday 16th December</u> Break up for Christmas

Wednesday 4th Jan 2017 INSET day - NO CHILDREN

Thursday 5th Jan 2017 Children return

W/B 8th May 2017 KS2 SATs

Happy Birthday for the coming week to:

.....

Liam Webster
Freya Nelson
Macie Ramshaw
Sareena Martin
Calvin Robson
Jessica Ward
James Cook

Deja

Butler

Reading Rewards!

As you know, the children who are completing their reading homework every night are entered in to a prize draw to win a book during Friday's assembly.

This is proving to be very successful and the children are loving the books. One girl said:

"My sister won and she chose a Tom Gates book. We read to page 57 last night. It's amazing!"

Keep reading – next week, it could be you!

By Mrs. Gartland



WEAR RED

FRIDAY 21ST OCTOBER

SHOW RACISIM THE RED CARD

£1 DONATION

Show Racism the Red Card is organising a national day of support on **Friday 21**st **October 2016**.

Wear Red Day is a chance for people across the country to help raise money for the charity that supports anti-racism.

Children will be allowed to wear red on that day, for a donation of £1. All money raised will go to the charity. On this occasion children will be allowed to wear football tops.

Thank-you

Thank-you to all the parents/ carers who have refrained from bringing dogs and cigarettes onto our school premises. Your support in this matter is very much appreciated.

Reception Class News / Reminders

Please could parents remember the voluntary contribution of 50p per week to the reception fund.

Mrs. Speight is running a reading workshop at 2.45pm on Monday 3rd October for parents. All are welcome to attend.

As of Monday 3rd October all information for parents will be placed in the children's trays outside of reception class. Parents are welcome to check these before and after school.

Reception are walking to Bunny Hill Library on Tuesday 18th October for a story telling session on Pirates and Mermaids with Captain Raggy Beard! The children are welcome to come in fancy dress if so wish.

Co-op Fundraising

Hylton Castle Primary School have been chosen as one of the local causes the Co-op Hylton Castle will support this year. Parents, friends, relatives who become a member of the Co-op will earn 1% every time you choose a Co-op branded product or service for your community and we would be grateful if you would choose Hylton Castle Primary. 5% of what you spend will go into your Co-op Membership account which you can spend the next time you buy from the Co-op or you can save for whenever you want to spend it. The funds raised from the Co-op will be used to support the development works in the Woodland Area on the school site. We would like to invest in an outdoor learning environment, to encourage habitat and make good use of a wonderful resource that is available to the children and the community.

Please have a look at the leaflets in the store or we have leaflets available at the school office. Already from plastic bag sales our cause has £763.00!

Please help us raise much needed funds for this exciting project. We will keep you up-to-date with the fundraising balance.

Thank you for your support.

Autumn Term Breakdown for Attendance

0 days missed = 100%

• 1 day missed = 98.6%

• 2 days missed = 97.1%

• 2.5 days missed = 96.3%

• 3 days missed = 95.6% WILL NOT RECEIVE THE TREAT

Attendance Awards

Congratulations to the following classes for winning the attendance awards for week ending 23rd September 2016:

KS1: Y1 99.33%

KS2:Y4 100.00%

FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL

